
THE PAN AMERICAN CUBAN MEDICAL 

CONVENTION  

Miami, April 9, 2004  

Dr. Oscar Elias Biscet  
Prision Kilo 8 
Pinar del Rio, Cuba  

Dear Dr. Biscet,  

By this means we are communicating to you that the executive committee of The Pan American 
Cuban Medical Convention unanimously agreed to appoint you President of Honor of this 
assembly that will take place from June 30th to July 4th at the Intercontinental Hotel in Miami.  

We pray to God that by then, those of you who are currently in prison and our suffered people 
may be already enjoying the freedom for which we have been fighting for so long.  

You are the vanguard of the heroic deed being performed for the Cuba that we all wish, and your 
sacrifice will not be in vain.  

We hope that you accept this humble recognition from your colleagues in the exile.  

Sincerely,  

Dr. Gerardo F. Santos                                       Dr. Alberto Hernandez 
Director of the Scientific Program                       Chairman  

Cc: Angel E. Garrido, MD 
Vice-President and member of the Executive Committee of the Lawton  
Foundation for Human Rights 
P.O. Box 144315 
Coral Gables, Florida 33114  

 


